

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 5 MARCH 2021



EXCURSIONS AND EVENTS

What a busy start to the year it has been!

In 2020 we saw many of our classes engage in online Zoom incursions in HSIE, TAS and Science, with select lectures and classes delivered remotely by experts in their field. Whilst we will look to continue events such as these, we are aiming to bring back a sense of normality to our excursions and events. As the community transmission of COVID-19 is low in NSW, we are able to once again go on regular excursions and sporting events.

For each event that is run, we need your permission to be given through the Parent Portal/College app, indicating that you are aware of the event and are happy for your child to attend. The easiest way to do this is through the College app.

If you are having any difficulties with the app please contact the College and we can assist.

Mr Justin Stoker

Director of Operations